
I am writing to object to the Council's draft plan for the ‘conversion’ of the recreation fields at Firs 
Farm for crematorium use. Firs Farm has provided a vital recreational ground for residents of the 
London Borough of Enfield. It has improved the health and well-being of our Borough, in line with the 
Enfield Health and Well Being Strategy. This has been particularly important during the recent difficult 
periods of lockdown over the past 1.5 years. Please would you ensure that this recreational ground is 
protected for the health and well-being our present and future generations in the Borough. 
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